
Date: 04/25/2023

To: State Agencies and Cooperative Members

From: State Procurement Office

Re: Awards: Statewide Charter Bus and Van Services

The State Procurement Office has awarded the following contracts for Statewide Charter Bus and Van Services.

Vendor New

Contracts

New Contract

Expiration

The Driver

Provider

CTR065231 4/27/2024

Canyon Taxi CTR065232 4/27/2024

A1 Transportation CTR065233 4/27/2024

Harbor

Transportation

CTR065234 4/27/2024

Thomas

Transportation

CTR065235 4/27/2024

Non-Awarded Suppliers:

Supplier Name
Bee Line Transportation

Description: (What it is the scope of the contract)

Roundtrip travel starting in Arizona, Arizona to Neighboring State Travel, Neighboring State to Arizona Travel,

Airport transportation, and McKinney-Vento Transportation from sedan to coach vehicles.

Brief Summary of Results: The new set of contracts will be active 04/05/2023 and can be used by Statewide

Agencies and Co-Ops.

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Josh Knapp State Procurement Manager at (602) 542-0433 or

“joshua.knapp@azdoa.gov”.

Thank you,

Joshua Knapp
Statewide Procurement Manager
State Procurement Office - Arizona Department of Administration
602-542-0433
joshua.knapp@azdoa.gov


